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CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

You have recieved a message from the OpusConsult contact form

From: Mr A Gainey

Email: 

Message:
I have just received a letter from Jane Stevenson MP that South Staffordshire Council has
removed Linthouse Lane (Wednesfield) from its housing plan.
My family and I are extremely pleased with this decision.

Please confirm receiving this message and this decision.

Yours faithfully
Anthony Gainey




